
Helena Rubinstein R-390A manufacturing in 1960 – Larry Haney

I received an email from Greg Mengell stating that he saw a Helena Rubinstein R-390A  at  
the McCLELLAN AFB in Sacramento in the 70`s.  The following is Greg's recollection from 47 
years ago.  Although it seems to be very clear and honest, there is no tangible evidence that it did 
exist.

-From: Greg Mengell 
-Date:   Feb 20, 2022, 11:30 am
-I can tell you I saw one at McCLELLAN AFB in Sacramento in the 70`s. It was on the 
-faceplate of an r390a that had been crushed with only the front panel and tag recognized.
 
He also said in subsequent emails:

-NO, I DO NOT (have any pictures). BUT I CAN STILL SEE IT CLEARLY IN MY MIND. I 
-HAVE NEVER SEEN A CRUSHED R390 BEFORE, ONLY THE FACEPLATE AND TAG 
-WERE RELATIVELY UNTOUCHED. 

-NO, I AM SORRY (there were no special markings on it), I WISH I COULD REMEMBER 
-MORE (can't remember the serial number). 

-IT WAS A SUNNY DAY. IT WAS OUTSIDE THE DMRO LYING ON THE PAVEMENT. IT 
-WAS INTENTIONALLY CRUSHED. ALL THE CHASSIS HAD BEEN FLATTENED WITH 
-THE FRONT PANEL WITH NOMENCLATURE TAG INTACT. IT LOOKED AS IF IT HAD 
-BEEN RUN OVER BY A TRACKED VEHICLE. 

-THE KNOBS AND METERS WERE STILL ON IT.  IT WAS 1975-76. IT LOOKED LIKE AN
-L SIDEWAYS HORIZONTAL WITH VERTICAL BEING THE FACE.  ALL BEHIND IT 
-CRUSHED. 

Les Locklear sent me a letter he had on this subject on 11/12/2021.  Tom Marcotte (N5OFF) 
received a letter from N1PG, Harry A. Brooks on 1/7/1995 about these units and passed it on to Les.
I believe the reference to HR is Helena Rubinstein.  

Tom sent me an email on 2-20-2022 stating that he does not believe that HR was ever in this 
business because no tangible evidence has ever surfaced and other rare items have (such as Fowler 
and Dittmore-Freimuth).   He also noticed that Google Books has comprehensive lists of government 
contractors. All of the usual names appear, but HR does not.

Here's the 2 page letter:






